
Principal’s Weekly Update 

Mrs. Janiece Dilts 

 

Sunday, November 4, 2018 

 

Book Fair:  The Scholastic book fair will be here (media center) from November 5th-15th. All students will 

come in with their ELA classes, and they are also welcome to come in during homeroom and K9 if they have 

money to shop.  

 

Author Visit:  Mike Lupica will visit HGMS 6th-graders on November 9th.  Lupica is the author of many 

popular middle grades novels and is a sports columnist for The New York Daily News.  He will be promoting 

his latest novel,Slam Dunk, and students will have the opportunity to purchase signed copies of four of his 

most popular titles!  All 6th-grade teachers will have order forms, it is also linked above, and they will be 

available in the library.  Checks should be written to Quail Ridge Books. 

 

PTSA Meeting:  On Monday, November 5, we will start a little early at 5:30 p.m. for a meeting and greet with 

the new principal, Mrs. Dilts.  I am personally very excited to meet many of  you face to face.  At 6:00 p.m., we 

will start our general meeting to vote on the budget followed by the monthly board meeting at 6:30 p.m.  Please 

consider coming out and joining us! 

 

Activities this week:  We have a lot going on at HGMS this week.  On Wednesday and Thursday, November 7 

and 8, we have our drama performance at 6:00 p.m. as well at home volleyball and soccer games against 

Fuquay Varina on Wednesday and our last home football game at home on Thursday against Fuquay Varina.  

Please come out and join us for these awesome activities! 

 

Spirit Week:  Here’s the schedule for Spirit Week this week for our students and staff: 

 Monday, November 5-Pajama Day 

Tuesday, November 6- Twin Day 

Wednesday, November 7-Neon or Yellow Day (to promote kindness) 

Thursday, November 8-Holly Grove Spirit Wear or Colors Day 

 

Instructional Spotlight: In Healthful Living, students were learning about the games of hockey, flag football, 

and soccer.  Many students were exposed to indoor and outdoor sports and learned the rules of the game as 

well as how to play.  Please ask your student which sport he/she played and whether or not he/she found a 

new passion! 

 

Please see the page below for an opportunity with Holly Springs High School: 

 

 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1dx3ljOadsZTQgifwi-jblGC2_-5wdh71


Holly Springs High School Basketball Clinic:

 



 

 

 

 

 


